GENERAL MOTORS LLC
Global Interior and Safety Center

February 10, 2010

Mr. Daniel C. Smith

Associate Administrator for Enforcement
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Recall Management Division (NVS-215)

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE — Room W45-306
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Mr. Smith:

The following information is an update of the 573.6(¢)(10) information in our December
18, 2009 letter as it relates to a decision by General Motors to recall certain 2005-2007
model year Chevrolet Corvette and 2008-2007 model year Chevrolet Corvette Z06
vehicles for a condition in which the adhesive between the roof panel and the frame
may separate. This information is submitted pursuant to the requirements of 42 CFR
573.6.

GM is amending its December 18, 2009 letter to change the original mail date of owner
letters and dealer bulletins from January 2010 to April 2010. The revised date is due to
the availability of the headliner (base model) and bolts (Z06 model). Details of the field
remedy content became available after the submission of GM'’s letter and thus the
revised mailing date.

573.6(c)(10): GM will provide the dealer bulletin and owner letter when available. GM
anticipates that the dealer bulletin and owner letters will be sent in April 2010.

If you have any questions regarding this revision to GM’'s December 18, 2009 letter
please call.

Sincerely,

U

H '(%ay P. Kent,

Director, Product investigations
and Safety Regulations
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